
During the Spring Term 2014 the National Sensory Impairment Partnership and the 
National Deaf Children’s Society are offering a new workshop that will help you  
improve provision for children with sensory impairments by looking at service self-review 
and quality assurance tools.  

These workshops are for Heads and senior managers of specialist education services for 
children with SI, to reflect on self assessment and quality assurance on delivery of services 
within a changing context.  

We will be sharing a self review tool and materials which could assist in self or peer review. 
The materials have been brought together by a NatSIP working group of HoSS colleagues.  

People from the same service may wish to attend as an opportunity for service  
development.   

The day will enable reflection, practical discussion and networking opportunities.  

At the end of the day you will have: 

  a copy of the self review materials to help you to review your service 

  a good opportunity to discuss and share quality assurance processes with colleagues 
managing other services  

The workshops will be delivered by experienced former Heads of Services: 
Lynda Holland or Tina Wakefield from the Ear Foundation 
Ros Kendrew from NatSIP.   

Choose from one of the following four workshops:  

Tuesday 14 January 2014,  10:30 - 16:00 Ear Foundation, Nottingham  

Thursday 16 January 2014 10:30 - 16:00 Friends House, Euston, London  

Thursday 6 March  2014  10:30 - 16:00 Armada Conference House,  Bristol 

Thursday 13 March  2014        10:30 - 16:00 Leeds Church Institute, Leeds 

The cost of each day is £40 per delegate, £20 per delegate from NatSIP-affiliated  
organisations.  Lunch and refreshments are included.  

For any general enquiries about the workshop, please contact:  
Ian Noon  -  ian.noon@ndcs.org.uk.  

 

Booking forms are available via the NatSIP Web Site:  www.natsip.org.uk 
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